
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 4:30 PM 
To: EDIN2010@msn.com 
Subject: response to public record request 
 
Alderman Larson, 
 
I write in response to your public record act request dated July 11, 2016.  This office does not have 
records responsive to your request. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
 


